Dear Lambeth Employer,
Do you want to help your staff to stay healthy?  We have an exciting new initiative that could support you with this.
Free Health Check for all staff with no cost to the employer.
In line with the Lambeth Borough Plan of 'Making Lambeth Fit for the Future', the council launched the Health Checks at Work initiative on the 8 October 2024. This gives all people aged18 and over working in Lambeth the opportunity to access a free health check at their workplace, to support in better identifying and managing health risks. The health check will include measurements such as cholesterol and blood glucose testing. 
The Health Checks at Work initiative is part of a UK government-funded pilot scheme to deliver free NHS Health checks and cardiovascular disease health assessments at workplaces across the UK. 45 boroughs across the UK are participating in the pilot scheme, and Lambeth Council's Public Health division secured funding from the Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) to participate in it. Lambeth Council has commissioned Lambeth GP Federation (NHS Health Professionals) to provide the service across the borough.
We value the health of everyone working in Lambeth and would like to encourage your organisation/business/charity to participate in this initiative.
Please find attached to this email all the information you will need to sign-up to the Health Checks at Work programme for your organisation:
· Employer Expression of Interest Form: lgpf.org/hcwork, please click on this link, complete the form and submit if your organisation is interested in participating in this initiative.  
· Employers Health Checks Information Sheet: lgpf.org/3BM32Ub, which should answer any questions you may have.
· Employers Health Checks at Work Flyer (attached) to be shared by employers if your organisation would like to participate in this initiative. You can also use the QR code on the flyer to get more information on the programme.
If your organisation would like to participate in this initiative, please click on the link and complete the Employer Expression of Interest form and submit to us at earliest opportunity.
Once we have received your Expression of Interest form, the Health Checks at Work Team will reach out to you to discuss onboarding and next steps for your organisation.
Please do not hesitate to contact the Health Checks at Work Team if you have any questions, which are not covered in the information sheet, or you would like further flyers or posters to promote this initiative.
Email: health.atwork@nhs.net
If you're not the right person in your organisation to fill out this form, then please do share it with your HR or staff wellbeing department or lead.  
If you'd like to find out if your organisation has already submitted their expression of interest form to participate, please contact the Health Checks at Work team.
We look forward to hearing from you.
Kind regards,
Health Checks at Work Team
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